
Brady Primary School 
Wennington Road 

Rainham 
Essex RM13 9XA 

 
Tel: 01708 555 025 

office@brady.havering.sch.uk 
www.bradyprimaryschool.co.uk 

 
Headteacher: Mr M W Nunn BA (Hons), NPQH 

  
   

‘Inspiring teaching for ambitious learners’ 

 
 

 
 

24th January 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We have our second shared learning afternoon on Thursday 7th February 1.30 – 
2.45 pm. As part of our Superhero topic we are researching healthy dishes suitable 
for superheroes. Children are hoping to make these dishes with you during that 
afternoon. For this to be possible, we are asking that each child make a contribution 
of £1 toward the ingredients needed. 
 
You continued support is always appreciated and I am looking forward to you joining 
us for another exciting shared learning experience. 
 
 
 
Many thanks  
 
 
 
Ms Kaur  
 


